Bulletin #3
April 12, 2013

BARGAINING BULLETIN
2012-2013 NEGOTIATIONS WITH BELL CANADA
FOR CEP CLERICAL & ASSOCIATED MEMBERS

Sisters and Brothers,

Your bargaining committee continued to meet with the company representatives April 8, 9
and 10 in Montréal. We made steady progress in our discussions and already resolved
some straightforward issues tabled by the union.

We return to the bargaining table April 15-19.

In solidarity!

Your CEP bargaining team

Steve Couillard
Derek MacLeod
Jean-Stéphane Mayer
Bobby Pearsall

Olivier Carriére, National Representative
Howard Law, National Representative

This weekly bulletin will be distributed by your Local and posted online at
http://www.cep.ca/en/ontario-region.
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